
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail which has been passed on to me by a colleague. 
 
The proposed project appears to be outside of our area of responsibility and we 
have not previously made comments relating to this project. 
 
Regards, 
Stewart Patience 
Planning Liaison Manager  
E-mail: sPatience@anglianwater.co.uk 
 
Office: 01733 414690 Mobile:  
 
Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: York Potash Harbour [mailto:YorkPotashHarbour@pins.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 June 2015 16:40 
To: Planning Liaison 
Subject: York Potash Harbour Facilities - TR030002 
 
*EXTERNAL MAIL* 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
York Potash Harbour Facilities 
 
Your reference: YPOT-SP039 
 
Please follow the link below to view a letter from the Examining Authority.  
 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/document/3249518 
 
If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your 
browser. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Major Applications and Plans 
3/18 Eagle Wing 



The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
Email: yorkpotashharbour@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
 
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate (Planning Inspectorate 
casework and appeals) 
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning Inspectorate's 
National Infrastructure Planning portal)  
 
Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or 
making representations about an application (or a proposed application). This 
communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and 
you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.  
 
A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate 
website together with the name of the person or organisation who asked for the advice. 
The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in accordance with our 
Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning 
Inspectorate. 
 
 
 
********************************************************************** 
 
Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning 
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
lawful purposes. 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. 
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses. 
 
www.websense.com 
 
********************************************************************** 
 
 
 
The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus 
scanning service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate 
Number 2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
legal purposes. 

 
--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----



*----*----*---*----*--- 
The information contained in this message is likely to be 
confidential and may be  
legally privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying 
or disclosure of this  
message, or its contents, is strictly prohibited unless 
authorised by Anglian Water.  
It is intended only for the person named as addressee.  
Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the 
accuracy or completeness of  
this message, and does not authorise any contract to be made 
using the Internet. 
If you have received this message in error, please immediately 
return it to the  
sender at the above address and delete it from your computer. 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Registered Office: Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine 
Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6YJ  
Registered in England No 2366656 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by 
Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case 
of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
legal purposes. 
 




